
   
 

 

July 8, 2025 

WEBINAR: Learn About the Skilled Nursing Facility Workforce Quality Incentive 
Program 

 
Dear provider, 
 
This month the Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) will be hosting an informational webinar 
regarding the Skilled Nursing Facility Workforce Quality Incentive Program (SNF WQIP). This 
will be the first of two sessions that will cover an overview of the program, provider eligibility, 
payment and key milestones for the program. Time will also be reserved for provider 
questions. 
 
The webinar will be held on Tuesday, July 29, 2025 from 12-1PM. To RSVP, please fill out 
this form to be added to the Microsoft Teams invitation and input any questions you 
have related to the SNF WQIP program: https://forms.office.com/r/SWBdesHDbF  
 
 
What is the SNF WQIP program? The SNF WQIP program is a Department of Health Care 
Services (DHCS) initiative which provides bonus payments to eligible SNFs for improving 
workforce stability and quality of care for Medi-Cal members. Learn more about the program 
here: https://www.hpsm.org/provider/incentive-payments/incentive-payments-for-
nursing-facilities/workforce-quality-incentive  
 
Please direct questions about the SNF WQIP program to RAprogram@hpsm.org. All other 
questions can be directed to HPSM Provider Services at PSInquiries@hpsm.org.  
 
Thank you, 
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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